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Department of Energy
Savannah River Operations Office
P.O.Box A
Alken, South Carolina 29802

FEB 16 1989

Ms. Ann Loadholt, Chair
SRS Citizens Advisory Board
PO Box 365

Barnwell, SC 29812

Dear Ms. Loadholt:

SUBJECT: Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) Recommendation Number 74 — Savannah
River Site (SRS) Spent Nuclear Fuel (SNF) Management Draft
Environmental Impact Statement (EIS)

Thank you for submitting the subject recommendation. The Department of Energy
(DOE) will address the CAB’s comments in the SNF Meanagement Final EIS. This EIS
outlines DOE’s present course of action. Information regarding changes 10 the EIS will
be made available to the CAB. DOE will also provide the CAB with periodic updates on
the progress of SNF management at SRS.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me or call
Mare Woodworth at (803) 952-2025.

Sincerely

SV &y

Manager
UD-99-0028



